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STUDENT OF THE WEEK 
 

LEA KALKOWSKI 

LOUISVILLE HIGH SCHOOL 
 
 

 
This week our Student of the Week Winner is Lea Kalkowski. She is a freshman at Louisville High 
School. Her activities include volleyball, basketball, dance, and one act. She is the daughter of 
Rod and Gretchen Kalkowski. 
 

She was nominated for these reasons: 
- She is very busy, but is always on time and an extremely reliable contributor 
- She is always ahead of the game and planning ahead 
- She does what is asked even if it means more work for her 
- She has an incredible stage presence 

 
Rod, Gretchen, and Lea are invited to stop by (we are located under the water 
tower in Louisville), call (402.234.3333) or email (dan@wittephysicaltherapy.com) 
to get their Witte Physical Therapy t-shirts! 

 
The next Student of the Week winner will be announced on 1/23/19 

 
 

mailto:dan@wittephysicaltherapy.com
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We appreciate the financial support from all of you who have made donations to KCCB. Every 
dollar donated helps maintain our programs here in Cass County, like our 5th Grade Youth 
Environmental Fair (show above). As funding from NDEQ has greatly decreased, we look to our 
local members and donors to help sustain our programs. Help make 2019 our biggest 
membership drive ever. Click on the "DONATE NOW" button or simply mail a check to us at 513 
Vine St., Louisville, NE 68037. Your donation is tax deductible 

https://keepcasscountybeautiful.com/











